
www.mbchurch.ca 

Lead Pastor:  Geoff Unrau         E-Mail:  bmbc.leadpastor@wcgwave.ca 

Youth Pastor: Stuart Burnett     E-Mail:  stuart_burnett@live.com 

Box 508, 700 Aikman St.,  Boissevain, MB, R0K 0E0,  204-534-6190 

CJRB Radio 1220 @ 7:00 pm, Saturdays 
Science, Scripture and Salvation  
 
  Dec. 7   Six Days of Creation,  Gen. 1:20-23  

Please email all communications regarding the booking of the church 
facilities, church calendar and bulletin (by noon on Thursday)  
to bvainmbchurch@gmail.com  

 

 

 
Jr Youth (Grades 7-8) Bible Study, Tuesday 3:30 - 5PM 
 

Sr Youth (Grades 9-12) Bible Study, Tuesday 7 - 9PM 
 
Friday, Dec. 6, we are headed to “The Color” concert in Brandon! 
The bus will be leaving the church at 5:45 and pick up will be at 
11PM. Cost is $10 if you let Stuart know ahead of time and $15 if 
you just show up! Bring some extra money to grab food before 
coming home! 

CONNECT WITH US 

Christian Women's Club Thursday, Dec 12th @ 2PM 

Killarney Mennonite Church will have Janice Cochrane sharing her 

testimony. Come and support Janice and invite some friends to hear 

the transforming work God has done in Janice's life.   

For reservation, contact Linda Cox at 523-8551 

Offerings November 10 - $2719.15 

  November 17 - $14,535.50 

  November 24 - $14,457.70 



Pray for this Week 
 

          Grant & Kathy Harder      Dave Unrau 

Prayer Band  

Thursday 9AM 

Happy Birthday  
 

December 1 - Alina Sazheneva 
December 4 - Luanne Plett 

December 5 - Dechen Guenther 
December 6 - Jason Hildebrand 

Prayer for the Sick  

Wednesday 6:30AM 

Mission of the Week  

Jeremy and Adrienne Penner with Multiply in Thailand 

We're studying hard to be able to begin preaching & teaching in Burmese in late 

2019/2020. We were able to complete our 2nd year Myanmar Language  

Certification!  Pray for us as we shift our focus towards the newer church plants, 

and as we encourage the newer apprentices. Please Pray that we would be renewed 

by Jesus, that we would have our eyes fixed on Him, and that He would fill us to 

overflowing with joy, expectancy, encouragement, and patience. Pray for all of the 

upcoming events, celebrations, outreaches and family camps. Pray for openness to 

the gospel, sweet times of fellowship together as a family, and for God's name to 

be lifted high in our midst! Pray for all of the students in Bible school - that the 

word would come alive in their lives and in their ministries! Pray for our team as 

they serve, raise families, and minister in a hard place. Pray for wisdom, courage, 

and humility. Pray for us as we balance a new renewed focus on language study 

with ministry, and as we refocus ourselves on family life. Pray for Elya as she 

grows, and for us as we parent a 1 year old! 

This mission of bringing humanity back into relationship with their Father God is 

what we are all invited into. If you call Jesus Lord, you are called to join Him in this 

mission. 

Weekly Reading Plan 

Day 85 - Deuteronomy 17, 18, John 14:15-31, Psalms 36 

Day 86 - Deuteronomy 19, 20, John 15:1-17 

Day 87 - Deuteronomy 21, 22, John 15:18-27, John 16: 1-15, Psalms 37 

Day 88 - Deuteronomy 23, 24, John 16: 16-33 

Day 89 - Deuteronomy 25, John 17, Psalms 38 

Day 90 - Deuteronomy 26, 27, John 18:1-18 

Day 91 - Deuteronomy 28, John 18:19-40, Psalms 39 

Boissevain Mennonite Brethren Church 

“Hope Between Advents” 

Psalm 40 

Speaker - Steve Buhler 

Sunday, December 1, 2019 

Coming Events                                                                                                                             

December 2 - Congregational Meeting @ 7PM 

December 4 - Girls Club Christmas Program @ 7PM 

December 6 - SR Youth “The Color” Concert - Meet @ 5:45PM MB Church 

December 8 - Church Potluck Lunch - after the service 

December 12 - Christian Women’s Club in Killarney @ 2PM 

December 24 - Christmas Eve Service @ 7PM 

Happy Anniversary 
 

December 1 - Bill & Bonnie Unrau 
December 3 - Pete & Ruth Unrau 

You are invited to  “A Girls Club Christmas”     

Wednesday, Dec 4 @ 7PM 

Come enjoy a festive evening. Parents grandparents and community are all 

invited to come see what the girls have been up to. There will be snacks to 

follow!! 


